

Thank you for your interest in the Connecting to Collections / MN! Project. We hope you can attend our second Twin Cities focus group meeting at the Minnesota History Center on Wednesday, December 10, 2008, from 10am to 3pm. Lunch and parking will be provided and mileage will be reimbursed.

Feel free to visit our website, <a href="http://www.mnhs.org/connectingmn">http://www.mnhs.org/connectingmn</a>, to view a four-minute video about the project, the focus group meeting agenda, and the survey findings to be discussed on December 10th.

RSVP as soon as possible to Caitlin Cook-Isaacson at the e-mail address above. Once you are registered, we shall send directions and more information regarding the meeting. Come prepared to discuss your current conservation practices, resources, and priorities as well as your capacity to engage in future projects and programs.

